
Hi Peter, 
  
I would like to say thank you for all your work in helping me though the Retail Certificate IV course in 
retail liquor management. 
I really enjoyed it & thought the program terrific. It has certainly helped me, in not only aspects of 
day to day trading but also longer term & ‘outside the square’ thinking. 
Five Way Cellars is a unique business in some respects insofar that we are small in size but in a fine 
wine market & family owned. This has its own set of challenges & the course has certainly helped me 
look at certain things with fresh eyes & increased awareness. 
  
Thanks again & to the Austrain Academy. 
Kind regards 
Todd Slater 
Manager 
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